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DATE: June 9,2009 

TO: The Planning Commission 

FROM Thomas L. Thomson, Executive Director ~ 
SlJBJECT: Historic District Ordinance Revisions 

Beth Reiter will present an overview process that is underway to receive public comments on the 
proposed revisions to the Historic District Ordinance. 

The attached flyer will set the stage for several innovative methods that Beth and her team have 
developed to reach out to the community. 
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